
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter 

Issue 8: 1st November 2019 
‘Christ, be our light! Shine in our hearts. Shine through the darkness.’ 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be learning all about 2D shapes 

Year 1 will be designing their own amazing puppets. 

Year 2 will be London Tour Guides! 

Year 3 will be finishing our fascinating science investigations on light. 

Year 4 will be fighting alongside the ferocious Boudicca against the Romans! 

Year 5 will be focusing on volcanoes of North America. 

Year 6 will be recording a period drama, using whittled Tudor characters, set in turbulent and 

reforming times. 

 
DATES FOR THE YEAR 

Monday 4th November – Tempest Individual Photographs 

Wednesday 13th November – Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Friday 29th November – Christmas Fayre 3.15 – 4.30 

Saturday 7th December – Saltash Lantern Parade 

Wednesday and Thursday 11th & 12th December – 

Christmas Productions 

Tuesday 17th December – KS2 Christingle Service at St 

Stephen’s Church 6.30pm 

Friday 13th December – Reception class theatre trip 

Wednesday 18th December – School Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December – break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens 

Friday 10th January – Children’s Disco 

Wednesday 15th January – Royal Naval Military Band in 

school. 

Friday 31st January – Quiz Evening (Adults) 

Tuesday 11th February – SAFER INTERNET DAY 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 

HALF TERM – 17th February – 21st February 

Friday 20th March – Wednesday 25th March SCHOLASTIC 

BOOK FAYRE 

EASTER HOLIDAY – 30th March – 14th April 

INSET – School Closed 22nd May 

HALF TERM – 25th – 29th May 

22nd – 26th June – Year 5 Residential at Heatree 

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER – 21st July 

 

Please remember to complete the 

online consent form if you would like 

your child to have their nasal flu 

vaccination on Wednesday 13th 

November.  Forms need to be 

completed by Wednesday 6th 

November, further information under 

Parents/Class News/Letters Home tab 

on website.  If you have any queries, 

please contact Mrs Dunbar - a 

reminder that if the online form is not 

submitted your child will not be 

vaccinated. 

Please remember that Tempest 

Photographers will be in school on 

Monday taking individual photographs 

and family groups ready for Christmas. 

 

There is a busy weekend ahead with lots of community 

events on offer. The Kalan Gwav events will be taking place 

Saturday 2nd November 2019 (with hopefully better 

weather) for the return of the fireworks, the second and now 

legendary 'crazy wheelbarrow race', market stalls, traditional 

Cornish wassail, inflatables, live entertainment and a host of 

apple, and bonfire night related activities! Please see the 

website for details of the Kalan Gwav Bake Off competition 

 

 



 

 

 

If you are a rugby fan and would like to watch the 

Rugby World Cup Final between England and South 

Africa tomorrow morning, Saltash Rugby Club will be 

open from 7.30am so you can watch together! 

If you are looking for something more reflective but fun 

on Sunday please join Rev Cathy and Mrs Green for the 

Family Service at St Stephen’s Church starting at 9.30am 

– everyone is welcome with refreshments at the end of 

the service. 

The children looked amazing on the 

last day of half term in red and yellow. 

We raised an incredible £173.45 

towards the new air ambulance for 

Cornwall. Well done everyone and 

THANK YOU!  

We love learning in the woods and 

yurt, despite the weather. Here they 

are making 13 Tudor figures in the yurt. 

 

 

Along with learning outdoors we 

love to eat! Year one were busy last 

term learning how to make a 

delicious sandwich and bake cakes.  

 

 

 

Year 5 have been designing and testing re-entry capsules 

for their space ships. They all hoped for a safe, soft 

landing! 

  

Our Christmas Fayre is rapidly 

approaching and we will be holding 

some ‘preparation’ workshops in the 

Education Centre on: 

15th November from 1.00 – 3.00pm 

22nd November from 1.00 – 3.00pm 

If you are able to help please come 

along. We will also be collecting 

items for a Luxury Hamper for the 

raffle and other raffle prizes. Our 

usual Chocolate Tombola, a visit 

from Father Christmas and lots more 

need to be organised so please look 

out for ways to help. Many thanks.  


